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NOTICE:	SUTHERLAND NEIGHBOURHOOD STREET LIGHT UPGRADE
August 2018

Saskatoon Light & Power will be upgrading the street lighting in your neighbourhood. This follows a safety audit that determined that street lighting in the neighbourhood does not meet minimum recommended standards. Lighting will be upgraded to current roadway lighting standards used in cities throughout North America.

This upgrade involves the installation of new LED street light fixtures that are the same type that are used with all new neighbourhood construction in the City. New street light poles will be added and some existing street light poles will be relocated to the appropriate spacing (approximately every 45m to 50m) along the roadway in your neighbourhood.  All street light poles will be installed on the City boulevard and where practical be located at the property line between two properties. The pole locations will be marked with wooden stakes and pink paint and these stakes should not be moved.  

This project is currently scheduled to start in September and take approximately 6 weeks to complete.  During construction, no parking signs will be posted at the street light poles that will be worked on.  We ask that the homeowners not park in front of the posted areas on the day indicated. This will assist in a safe and quick construction process.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 306-975-3053.  You can also find some additional information on our web site at https://www.saskatoon.ca/services-residents/power-water-sewer/saskatoon-light-power/sutherland-lighting-upgrade
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Thank you for your anticipated co-operation and we ask for your patience during this time of upgrading.

Gordon Stushnoff, A. Sc.T.
Lighting & Drafting Superintendent
Saskatoon Light & Power
image1.jpeg
r’/’ —A'b
i SAS = "A" N
LIGHT & POWER




image2.jpeg
" Scég/k;ftoon




